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Commitment to Increase Safety in Civil Aviation; 

Putting People First 

 
 
Convening in Incheon, Republic of Korea, the International Federation of Air Line Pilots' 
Associations (IFALPA) reaffirmed the commitment of the global pilot community to the 
safety and sustainability of commercial aviation. 
 
We stand firm in the belief that the safety of air travel hinges on two properly 
rested, fully qualified, and well-trained pilots on the flightdeck at all times. 
 
The Federation is resolute in opposing Reduced Crew Operations (RCO), as it introduces 
unacceptable risks to safety. We call on decision-makers, government, regulators, airline 
management, and pilot associations to unite in safeguarding the highest standards of 
safety possible, and to continue to make the constant enhancement of safety our 
primary goal. 
 
Operational efficiencies must never compromise safety. Safety is non-negotiable. 
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